Steve Corbeille

From: Robert Barbier

Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2015 11:55 AM
To: Steve Corbeille

Cc: Tony Dick; Nick Reimer

Subject: New CC request

Steve,

Please consider this email our formal request for an addition credit card for the Manitowoc Police Department.

As we discussed this morning in your office, we would like an additional credit card to be used primarily for the day to
day purchases and also to be sent along with employees on extended trips in-state or out-of state. We ask that this card
only have “Manitowoc Police Department” embossed on it, to make it easier for different employees.to use it.

I will be responsible for this card.

Thank you for your consideration,

Rob Barbier

Deputy Chief of Police
Manitowoc Police Department
910 Jay Street

Manitowoc, Wi 54220

Office - 920-686-6572 .

Mobile - 920-973-9156
rbarbier@manitowoc.org




